
Fourth edition of the Treasure Hunt:  
registration starting September 1st

Vaudreuil-Dorion, August 24, 2021 – The City of  Vaudreuil-Dorion is pleased to announce the 
fourth edition of  the treasure hunt. This activity that aims at giving objects a second life will be 
held on Saturday, September 18. Residents are invited to place furniture or other items they 
wish to give away at the curb, starting at 8:00 a.m. These treasures are free for those who are 
interested—first-come, first-served. 

Citizens who wish to take part must register with the Environment Section between September 
1st and 15, either by email at environnement@ville.vaudreuil-dorion.qc.ca or by phone at 450 
455-3371, option 1, making sure to indicate their address and the items they wish to offer: 
furniture, household appliances, toys, dishes, cultural items (music, literature, art), electronic 
devices, bathroom items, tools and materials or other. The addresses provided, along with the 
type of  items available, will be posted on the City’s Web site on Thursday, September 16. 

Please note that items that are not picked up must be removed before 9:00 that evening. Hazar-
dous household waste as well as any unprotected sharp or pointy items cannot be placed at the 
curb during the activity, which is slated to take place rain or shine. 

The treasure hunt adheres to the principle of  the 3 Rs + V (Reduce, Re-use, Recycle and extract 
Value). Its purpose is to help extend the life of  objects, limit the production of  new products and 
keep items that are still in good condition out of  the landfill.

For more information: 450 455-3371, Option 1.
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